Reception Newsletter



Wow our final newsletter of the year, what a busy time we have had so far! We hope you enjoyed the Easter break with the children. It is lovely to see them all back. They seem to be growing so fast. Once again this letter is intended to inform you of some aspects of school life in the coming months.

Library Day!

Don't forget Parents and Carers Tuesdays are Library Day!

Remember when you're not sharing the library book with your child, keep it in their book bag. By doing this your child will always be able to change it for another.

Our Topic's this term are:
'Pirates and Holidays, British
Values, Dinosaurs and Noah's Ark'
We are looking forward to our
afternoon tea this term during our
British Values topic, where we will be
using our best manners.

Afternoon Tea



Dinosuars

Later in the summer term we will be finding out lots of facts and information about dinosaurs.



Ragarrrhhhh!!!!"

Reception Reminders

- Please could you ensure your child has a book bag with them every day and they return their books daily.
- Homework books to be handed in every Friday, and will be handed back every Monday.
- No money is allowed into school for drinks water will be served at lunch unless your child brings a drink in from home
- Please ensure your child's PE kit is clearly labelled in a named drawstring bag.
- No earrings should be worn on PE days (FRIDAY).
- Please remember to sign your child's reading record every time they read their reading book to you at home or use their Bug Club account.

Summer Unitorn

Summer is on its way, so remember due to Health and Safety issues our 'Reception' summer uniform consists of school GREY or BLACK SHORTS for both girls and boys. Girls may also wear SKORTS and CULOTTES. After a little research below are just a few of the shops that are supplying the above uniform.

Tesco

Girls grey culottes £4
Boys x2 plain grey combat
shorts x2 £7
Boys x2 grey shorts £5

Asda

Girls grey culottes £5
Girls black skorts £5
Boys grey shorts from £2.50
Boys grey cargo shorts from £3.50

Matalan

Girls black skorts £4
Boys grey shorts £3.50
Boys grey shorts £4.50
Boys grey cargo shorts £5.50

Morrisons

Boys grey cargo shorts £4 Boys black cargo shorts £3.50 Boys grey cargo shorts £3.50

Please remember footwear should be black & no laces.

Summer Diary Dates

- Tues 18th April
- Mon 1st May
- Thurs 11th May
- Thurs 25th May
- Fri 26th May
- Mon 29th May 2nd June
- Tues 13th June
- Thurs 15th June
- Thurs 22nd June
- Fri 23rd June
- Thurs 29th June
- Fri 7th July
- Tues 11th July
- Mon 10th July
- Fri 21st July

Money less dinners start Start back to school

School Closed (Bank Holiday)

Stories at Bedtime 3:30 - 4:30

FS Sports Day

Sponsored walk

Whitsun holiday

Company visit TBC

FS Intake Meeting

Open day 11am - 12pm

1:45pm - 3pm

INSET (School closed)

Yr1 Transition Meeting

(for current Reception children,

incl. new school report info.)

Reports Given Out

Big Dance 1:30pm

Teddy Bears Picnic

Last Day of Term

HOMEWORK

Thank you again to parents and carers for your time and dedication with regards to our homework, if you need any help or have any questions please see your child's class teacher. Just a reminder, that homework is collected in and marked on **Fridays**, before we hand it back on the following Monday. Please ensure your child brings their reading book and reading record every day, as we change reading books throughout the week. Please remember they need to have read at least 3 times a week, this can also include Bug Club readings, to receive their reading sticker each week.

PE Kit

Please ensure your child has a pair of shorts and t-shirt in school, with their name clearly labelled in both. Your child can wear any colour or design for this term only. Please ensure all kit is in school by Thursday 20th April at the latest so your child can take part in PE. We will ask the children to put their PE clothes in their PE bags with their plimsolls for safe keeping. If you have any questions regarding this matter feel free to see me.



If your child has lost their 'Bug Club' account details or you are having problems gaining access please see your childs teacher where they will be happy to help you sort them.

Have funll!

Snack Money

Would all parents and carers please give the £5 snack money for the Summer term to your child's teacher when dropping them off in the morning.

Newton Bear!

If your child has not taken Newton Bear home and would like to please see their class teacher!!



Requests

As the warmer months approach please ensure your child brings a water bottle (no juice) and sun hat to school. If your child does not bring a hat, we may have to ask your child to stay in class rather than choose the garden. We would also advise all parents to apply a high factor, long lasting sun screen before your child comes to school. This will ensure they are protected throughout the day.